April 12th, 1927. Miss M. Dudley Muir, Assistant Curator, McCord Museum. Dear Miss Muir:-I am returning herewith the letter received from General W.E. Hodgins. I think that the Museum is not in a position to offer anything for these Buttons and Badges. Their value is not very much, and if the Museum intends to go in for this sort of thing it ought to deal with the matter in a definite businesslike fashion and acquire all the badges of all the units, but not in a piecemeal fashion. Yours faithfully, Principal.